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Dear Parent/Carer,
The parents of the new Primary 1 children came into the school on the first day of term to see the children’s classrooms and to meet the teachers.
I would now like to extend the same invitation to parents/carers across the school. 
On Wednesday 4th September you are very welcome to come into the school between 3.10pm and 3.40pm to see your child’s classroom and to meet his/her teacher.
To ease congestion, please adhere to the following guidelines:
· A maximum of TWO ADULTS PER FAMILY are welcome to attend this event
· Please enter the main building through reception and exit the building through one of the playground doors
· For children in P.4/5 and P.5/6 please enter and exit the annexe building through the ramp entrance (nearest to the main building)
Please note: This is a very informal occasion and not an opportunity to ask individual questions about your child’s progress/curriculum.
We look forward to seeing you then! 
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PLEASE USE THE CHURCH CAR PARK TO EASE CONGESTION ON ELMIRA ROAD AND DRUMCAVEL ROAD, THANK YOU!
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